
-2-

5. Nearly all the Staff of the School for Teachers and 
several of our high school teachers were engaged in giving papers 
or demonstrations at the Teachers' Convention. I think there were

fewer than eighteen addresses given by our Staff.

6. On account of conflict of engagements, I have not yet 
been able to find a suitable date for the first meeting of the 
Teachers' Training Committee. I would like to know whether Friday 
afternoon, November 3rd, would be suitable for you. Will you please 
let me know so that I can make the necessary arrangements with 
Mr. Matthews for calling the meeting at 2.45 p.m. or 3.00 p.m.

no

Yours faithfully

Dean,
School for Teachers.HB
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